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FBC Warner Students is starting off fast and furious to 
kick off the 2019 year! Attendance is soaring both on 
Wednesday night and Sunday mornings, but even more 
important than the numbers are the names attached to 
them. We have some of the best students a church 
could ask for! We’re on the road to producing mature 
disciples of Christ, and we appreciate your partnership 
with us to make it happen!  
 

5 REASONS TO ATTEND THE GATHERING: 
 

1) Spiritual Growth! We want to teach and equip stu-
dent leaders to own their faith walk.  

2) Making Connections! We believe strong bonds and 
friendships will begin to form this weekend!  

3) Leap of Faith! We invite all students to step out of 
their comfort zone to reach full maturity in Christ! 

4) Anointed Speaker! Jared is highly recommended by 
the BGCO who will speak truth into our lives! 

5) FUN, FUN, FUN! From Main Event, Marble Slab, 
Bass Pro, & more—it’s going to be a blast! 

 
 
 

Blaine Ross, Student Pastor  918-441-1035 (cell)  blaine@warnerfbc.org (email) 

STARTING FAST & FURIOUS! 

    UPCOMING EVENTS: 

MIDWEEK D-GROUPS! 

 

Adult Leader Megan Ross and 7th grade student Rachel 

Moses reading D-Group questions during MidWeek!!! 

LIFE GROUPS! 

 

Garrin, Lexy, Luke, Daytona, Zach, and more kick off 

their Sunday night Life Group over at Alicia’s house! 



FBC WARNER STUDENTS EXISTS TO MAKE MATURE DISCIPLES OF JESUS WHO       
ENCOUNTER GOD, CONNECT WITH OTHERS, AND SERVE THE WORLD! 

The Great Commission—Matthew 28:16-20 

Small Groups--Sundays beginning @ 9:30am 
MidWeek—Wednesdays @ 6:30-8:00PM 

It all takes place in “The Eagle’s Nest” 

CALENDAR 

  CURRENT SERMON SERIES 

 

The Gathering!—February 8th-9th 
 
Don’t miss our annual student ministry conference this 
year called “The Gathering!” Our goal is to gather with 
our student leaders to go deeper into God’s Word and 
equip them as maturing disciples of Christ. Our Guest 
Speaker for the weekend is Jared Jackson of Angus 
Church out of Sand Springs—highly recommended by 
the BGCO! We’ll hit Bass Pro, Main Event, Marble Slab, 
and more—cost is just $45 per student! 
 

Nerf Wars!—March 20th (Spring Break) 
 
We’re busting out the big guns for our first ever NERF 
WARS event! Nerf Wars will be from 6-8pm inside our 
church gym. We’ll break up into teams, grub on some 
food, and while teams aren’t playing or eating they’ll be 
attending break out sessions taught by our Adult Leaders 
with an evangelism/missions emphasis. Please bring 
your own gun and darts if you have them! We are only 
able to provide a few!  
 

Urban Plunge Mission Trip!—March 22-24th 
 
We’re taking our 3rd Urban Plunge in a row, this time to 
Dallas, Texas! Cost for the trip is $100 paying for main 
meals, t-shirt, personal journal, lodging, & trip resources. 
A MANDATORY meeting will be Sunday, January 27th, 
in the Adult 1 Class Room. Help us send students out!!  
 
 
 

Sunday Small Groups (SG): 
 

Breakfast Club SG —Sundays @9:30am          
Praise Band SG—Sundays @9:15am/4:30pm 
Life Groups SG—Sundays @5:30pm 
 

“MidWeek”—Wednesdays @6:30pm  
 
 

FROZEN T-SHIRTS! 

XTREME CHRISTMAS! 

Mason, Julian, and Wyatt fighting to unfreeze their frozen     

stu-min t-shirt during an upfront game at MidWeek!!!!! 

Approximately 45 FBC Warner students and adult leaders 

pose at the Gentry Cinema during Xtreme Christmas 2018! 


